Steven Liang

From: Alexandria

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 11:28 AM

To: WaterRateBoard

Cc: Steven Liang; publicadvocate@clsphila.org
Subject: Say no to the water rate increase

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Hello,
| am a customer of yours and am writing to you today to urge you to not increase water rates. Please find another way
to address any deficits that PWD is facing. It is not fair, or right, to increase rates so drastically.

Please keep the water rates affordable.

Sincerely,

Alexandria P-
Alexandria Pl





